
Suspension  of  County
Convention and Caucus
WY Democratic In-Person Presidential Caucus & County Conventions
Suspended

Cheyenne— Wyoming Democratic Party (WDP) Chair Joe M. Barbuto
has  announced  that  the  in-person  portion  of  the  2020
Presidential Preference Caucus, as well as county conventions,
are suspended due to growing concern over COVID-19.

“Our priority is ensuring that people are health and safe.
Holding public events right now would put that in jeopardy, so
this is the responsible course of action.”

Voters are highly encouraged to vote by mail; caucusing at drop-
off locations on March 28 and April 4 is being evaluated. We
will continue to work with public health officials, and assess
local conditions, to ensure voters’ health and safety.

The WDP is working with our partners around the state and nation
to develop a plan that ensures necessary tasks and duties are
achieved. Details will be release as they become available.
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